No.1/6/2011-FB(11) g
‘GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
SECRETARIAT: FINANCE DEPARTMENT
( Budget Section)

Imphal, the 6 September, 2011,

To
1. The Commissioner (Health & F.W.),
Government of Manipur.
Subject:- Manipur Government Employees List.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to note (11-18) as recorded in Health Department’s file
No.2/22/2011-M requesting exemption from the need to have a certified MGEL/CPIS for
drawal of salaries of the newly recruited Medical Officer and Dental Surgeons. The
updation of MGEL in respect of the newly recruited MHS Officers have not been
completed as it has been submitted only recently and still some clarifications are
required. Finalization of updation and issue of EINs to these new recruits will take
some time.

Finance Department considering the hardships faced by the newly recruited
Doctors has decided that drawal of salary for newly appointed MHS Officers(Medical
Officers & Dental Surgeons) who have already joined services may be allowed till the
month of July, 2011 without an updated MGEL/CPIS Certificate subject to proper
scrutiny of appointment order, transfer and posting order etc., by the T.0. concerned.

Yours faithfully,

e
( H. Gyan Prakash)
Additional Secretary( Finance),
Government of Manipur.

Copy to:

1. The Director of Health Services, Manipur.

2. All Treasury officers/Sub-Treasury Officers, concerned for

Necessary compliance.
3, All DDO's concerned.
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